



The Marian Huhn Outstanding Student Award is a scholarship made available for 8th Grade CJSF members.







Angelina Adame, Mia Chatha, Colby Christensen, Presley Burgess, Sarah McCullough, Sydney Munger, Lincoln Ochoa, Brody Park, Paytyn Schamansk, Xavier Toche, Gwen Ziegenmeyer, applied.



This year, Lincoln Ochoa and Mia Chatha were selected to represent Brittan at the Northern Regional Conference. A huge round of applause goes to all of these individuals for taking part in this very lengthy process and

Congratulations to Lincoln and Mia.

2023-2024

Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten REGISTRATION

Children entering KINDERGARTEN must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2023.



Children entering TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN must be 5 years old between September 2, 2023 and April 2, 2024. Packets are available in the office.

Required:

Proof of residency Immunization Record Birth Certificate



REMINDER TO 6TH GRADE PARENTS

Students entering 7th grade MUST HAVE

(Tdap) Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis - 1 dose (Varicella) - Chicken Pox - 2 doses

Please check your child's immunization record and obtain the necessary immunization(s) if needed, then return a copy of the updated immunization record to the school office.

> Students will be excluded from school next year until immunizations are updated.

> > https://www.shotsforschool.org/

for more information

